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August 11, 2023 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Tailored Plan Leadership 

 

FROM: Kelly Crosbie 

 

RE:  Delay in Training on Person-Centered Planning on the UNC Behavioral Health 

Springboard Website 

 

 

Due to technical difficulties, the Person-Centered Planning  (PCP) training referenced above will not be 

available on August 11, 2023.  The training will be available on September 15, 2023 instead.  As a result 

of this change, providers will not be required to comply with the new guidance outlined in the Person-

Centered Planning (PCP) Guidance Document until after Wednesday, November 1, 2023.   

 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact Brittany Jones at 

Brittany.T.Jones@dhhs.nc.gov.  

 

Thank you for your patience. 
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